
ATTACHMENT NO. 13 

 

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 8:07 AM 
To: Mendivil, Jose <jose.mendivil@culvercity.org> 
Cc: Clerk, City <city.clerk@culvercity.org> 
Subject: Culver Theatre Residences 
 
Dear Mr. Mendivil, 
 
Please request the architect for the proposed Culver Theatre Residences, at 9763 Culver Boulevard/9814 
Washington Boulevard, to redesign the mixed use building into a three level maximum, art deco themed 
building. An art deco theme will complement the architecture of the theatre next door. As shown in the 
proposal from the Planning Commission, the proposed building is frighteningly ugly and jarringly out of 
character with downtown Culver City. Thank you. 
 
 


